
 

Quick Tips 

Happy New Year! 

The Tide Mill Bulletin 
J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 6  

This Month: 

 Quick Tips 

 Happy New 

Year! 2016 

 Balcony     

Contest     

Winner 

 Adoption of 

the Month 

 Tips for    

keeping     

Resolutions 

Make sure to like  us 

on Facebook and  

follow us on  Twitter 

to stay informed 

about Tide Mill     

happenings!  

 

Tide Mill Office: 

(410) 546-1498 

   Do you know what NOT to put in 

your garbage disposal? First things first, 

always keep the cold water running any 

time the disposal is in use. Though it may 

seem to be common sense, but bones, 

celery, onion peels, cornhusks, artichoke 

leaves, metal or glass should never go 

down your disposal. In addition, never 

insert paper products, matches or         

cigarettes. Grease and coffee grounds will 

also clog your garbage disposal and 

should be properly disposed of in your 

trashcan. 

   The best way to clean and deodorize 

the disposal is to insert orange or lemon 

peels and to add some ice cubes to keep 

the blades sharp. Drain cleaning        

chemicals should never be used. 

   If your disposal does not work, turn 

off the wall switch, wait a few minutes 

and push the reset button. This is the 

red button on or near the bottom or 

side of the disposal unit located under 

the kitchen sink. Try to turn on the    

disposal at the wall switch. If the       

disposal still does not work, call the 

Management Office for maintenance 

service. 

   This is just a reminder that the         

new No Smoking Policy is now in 

effect. Should you have questions    

regarding this new policy, please feel 

free to give our office a call. We will be 

happy to go over any questions you 

may have. 

   In addition, you may pay your rent 

online, without additional service fees, 

by visiting: 

www.tidemillapartments.com 

We look forward to seeing each and 

everyone of you in the coming year! 

   

   We hope you had a fantastic holiday 

with friends and family! Whether you 

have been with us for a while or just     

recently moved in, we would like to thank 

you for being a valued neighbor in our 

community. We are looking forward to 

another exciting year with you at Tide 

Mill in 2016. 



 

   What another year of wonderful holiday 

decorations. With so many beautifully lit up       

balconies and patios we could not come to 

just one winner. So to make it more fun, we 

picked 2 winners and split the winnings   

accordingly.  

   We had a tie between two lovely lit up  

balconies. Between Vickie & Robin, and 

Moira & Ronald, their balconies were 

fighting for a win with their beautiful lights 

and hand made decorations.   

   With so many participants and such   

amazing decorations, it was very difficult to 

come to a decision. We had several honora-

ble mentions including an adorable lit up 

snowman and other colorful lights hanging 

in patios and balconies throughout the  

community! Congratulations everyone and 

And the Winner is... 

Adoption of the Month: Monet 

we hope to see these beautiful decorations again 

next year!  

   You may view your prizes on your Resident 

Portal. Keep up the wonderful work and holiday 

spirit! 

Itõs that time of year again! A new year, 

could mean a new you. Many set resolutions 

for themselves with good intentions, but 

with no follow through.  

Here are some tips from the American    

Psychology Association for sticking with 

those new year goals: 

1. Start small. Replace dessert first, donõt 

cancel meals. 

2. Change one behavior at a time. Too 

much change too quickly is hard to  

manage. 

Tips to Keeping Resolutions 
3. Talk about it. Share your 

experience with family and 

friends. 

4. Don’t beat yourself up.  

Change is hard work. If you 

miss the gym today, go             

tomorrow.  

5. Ask for support.  Ask a 

friend to start meeting you at 

the gym or  a co-worker to go 

for a walk on lunch break.  

   Monet is a 3 month old, spayed female,    

Border Collie mix. 

   She is the sweetest little ball of energy! No 

couch potato here, she needs lots of daily      

exercise to help keep her òBrainiacó self happy 

and healthy. 

    For more information on all animals at the 

shelter, please feel free to visit: 

www.wicomicohumane.org 


